Dear Students,

May I remind you that it is very important to inform your teacher, when you are not able to attend a class. You can do so by email before the class takes place. It is not very nice to make your teacher come to a class with just one student waiting for her. In Germany, it is a sign of respect to be punctual or to inform your teacher of your absence.
When you are unable to attend a class it is your duty to ask fellow students what they learnt in the lesson you missed and to learn it by yourself. I can not allow your teacher to repeat what you missed. This is due to the program of the course. If your teacher spends her time with repetition you will not be able to cover the lessons to prepare properly for your final exam. So it is in your own interest to learn what you missed by yourself. 
May I also remind you, that you should only miss your class two times (four times) in the summer semester to be able to get a certificate. This includes illness and appointments with your lecturer etc. Please inform your teacher at the beginning of the German course if you have an excursion or any other study liability that will force you to miss your class. 
Yours sincerely

Dr. Uta Aifan

Head of German as a Foreign Language

